
We will be working in  
your neighborhood.
Starting in mid-April 2025, construction will commence on the replacement 
of energy infrastructure between South Glens Falls and Glens Falls. 
Crews will be working in the vicinity of Second Street, Riverview 
Street and the portion of the Betar Byway located on National Grid 
property on the South Glens Falls side of the river.  
Work on the Glens Falls side will be in the vicinity of Murray 
Street and Finch Paper property. Work will be performed 
Monday through Saturday, 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM, and will 
be completed fall 2025. There will be no interruption to 
the gas service for our customers.



What to expect:

•	 Traffic will remain open but may be limited to 
resident-only use during certain project phases.

•	 A traffic flagger will be on site to assist vehicular 
and pedestrian traffic.

•	 Crews will be able to assist entering and 
exiting residential properties on Second 
Street as necessary.

•	 Temporary closure of the Betar Byway for the 
protection of the public and work crews.

•	 There will be materials and machinery storage near 
the construction zone during and after work hours.

•	 Once the work is complete, crews will restore  
any disturbed areas.

•	 For your safety, please do not enter work zones 
and be mindful of traffic cones and signage.

We appreciate your patience and understanding  
as we complete this critical project. Should you  
have any questions or concerns, please contact  
Project Engagement at 518-554-8454 or  
box.ENYprojects@nationalgrid.com.

For additional  
information:

401 New Karner Road 
3rd Floor, Room 306
Albany, NY 12205


